COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

12th December,1939.

Dear Sir, WmeDenny & Bros.yard No,1347.
Barclay,Curle & 8o's Englne No.127

I duly received your letter of the 2nd instant
and in reply have to inform you that the arrangements for
draining the deep tank flat, as shewn on the sketch submitted,
are noted and are in order provided the self closing cocks
be fitted in readily accessible positions above the engine room
platform.

The sketch is being retained in this Office.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW »




